
     
     

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

From:  
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: Time Stamping as prove of copyright 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 6:02:22 AM 

It is my belief that the speed and simplicity of which someone can register 
Intellectual Property is vastly important in the very fast moving digital age. 

With that in mind I would propose removing the current method of registering with 
US copyright office and put in place strict guidelines for Time Stamping as a prove of 
Copyright of any Intellectual Property. 

It would be much faster, easier, cheaper and would bring this process into the 21st 
century. 

Sincerely 

Stephen Brett 
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